
CITY OF TEMPE, ARIZONA 
PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 
DIVISION OF ENGINEERING 
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 
Sewer Line Project-McKellips Road; La Rosa Drive to Cavalier Drive 
Project No. 3221023E 

ELECTRONIC BIDS.  All bids are required to be submitted through the City’s PMWeb 
Software System at https://tempe-az.pmweb.com/pmweb/ and must be received by 9:00 a.m. 
(Arizona time), January 29, 2025.  At that time, bids will be electronically opened, the name of 
the bidder, the date and time the bid was received, and the amount of the bid will be publicly 
read online in an electronic meeting room.  All Plan holders will be provided a link to this 
electronic meeting room the morning of the bid opening.  Bids received after the time specified 
above will not have the ability to submit said bid and will not be considered.  The proposed work 
will consist of INSTALLING FOUR (4) SEGMENTS OF 8-INCH SEWER LINE 
TOTALING 821 LINEAR FEET AND THREE (3) NEW MANHOLES.  KEY 
COMPONENTS INCLUDE SEWER PIPE INSTALLATION, MANHOLES, CONCRETE 
ENCASEMENT, SIDEWALK, VALLEY GUTTER, AND SURFACE RESTORATION. 
THE NEW SEWER LINE WILL CONNECT TO EXISTING SANITARY SEWER 
MANHOLES UPSTREAM AND DOWNSTREAM OF THE PROJECT AREA, together 
with associated work.  Specifications are available for download from the City of Tempe 
Engineering Division at www.tempe.gov/engprojectsbidding  Please direct any questions no later 
than January 22, 2025, by 4:00 p.m., Arizona time, to the City of Tempe Engineering Division at 
contractor_support@tempe.gov 
PUBLISH:  January 8, 2025, January 9, 2025, and January 15, 2025, January 16, 2025 


